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Lake County Department of Utilities

Attention: Robert Shelby,. Mentor Waste Facility
P.O. Box'490
Painesville, Ohio 44077-0490

|

Gentlemen:

,1

Enclosed are the Quarterly Self-Monitoring Reports for the Perry Nuclear i

Power Plant sanitary waste system for the months of March, April'and May. jAll required samples were collected and analyzed in accordance with the
|

self-monitcring program. No violations occurred during this quarter.

Also included are the results from an isotopic analysis. No radioactive
material was detected,

If you have questions or require additional information please contact
' Donna Tizzano at (216) 280-5514.

Very t y yours,

'h_ p[ \ ,-2
4

DGT:3c

Enclosure

cc NRC Project Manager
NRC Reaident Inspectors Office

NRC Document Control Desk (Docket No. 50-440)
NRC Region III
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